
 

June 18, 2020 

 

 

To our valuable ISNA members:  

 

The Idaho School Nutrition Association Board has had to make the difficult decision to cancel 

the 2020 ISNA Vendor Show that was scheduled to take place in Boise at the Riverside Hotel 

September 28-29, 2020.  

 

We realize that our partnership with our local and regional vendors is a very vital service to the 

child nutrition programs in our state. The decision to cancel due to the ongoing uncertainties 

related to the Covid-19 Pandemic was a sad but necessary decision to have to make. 

 

We hope to take the hard work put into our cancelled ISNA State Conference and the ISNA 

Vendor Show forward to events held in 2021. Our plan will be to continue with this new format of 

providing a spring state conference and a fall vendor show. 

 

We apologize for the impact this has on your schedules and traveling plans. We appreciate your 

understanding in these unprecedented times. 

 

 

Desiree Karst, ISNA Vendor Show Chair 

 

Becky Elmore, 2020-2021 ISNA President 

 


